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Transit Advisory Committee
P.O. Box 9000,

26 Francis Street,

Lindsay, ON, K9V 5R8

Dear Committee Members

On behalf of the clergy, and congregation of St Paul's Anglican Church, thank you for supporting our
Community Long Term Care & Seniors Easter, Thanksgiving and Christmas Worship Services.

Residents from all seven nursing homes in Lindsay - Frost Manor, Caressant Care (Mary Street and
McLaughlin), Victoria Manor, Extended Care, Lakeland Village and 140 William Street are cordially
invited to take part.

On behalf of the attendees and the congregation of St. Paul’s Anglican Church, we appreciate your role
in making this all possible.

Our 2019 services are planned for 11:00 a.m. on

Easter Wednesday April 24th
Thanksgiving Wednesday October 16th
Christmas Monday December 30th

Yours truly,

A

Rev. Warren Leibovitch,

Incumbent
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